| adamantly oppose Oregon Bill 3501.

The people who are most likely homeless in Oregon are battling addiction and
mental health issues. Those are the issues that Oregon should be providing
funding and services for.

[ am a hardworking, tax paying homeowner and | live along a public space in
Clackamas County and do not wish to see tents/camps right outside my front
door, to be verbally harassed, or to be subject to drug paraphernalia litter, human

waste, filth, and garbage.
Parks and public spaces are intended for the enjoyment and pleasure of families,

sports, and recreation.
The passing of this bill would make our neighborhoods unsafe for families. it

would decrease the livability of our Neighborhoods, City and State.
It would lower the value of homes in areas that are directly affected as well as the

value of a peaceful existence for homeowners/residents.




